
 
 
Wednesday 9 August, 2023 
 

NCEA SUBJECT INFORMATION EVENING (ONLINE) 
 
Dear Parents and Caregivers, 
 
We invite you to join us online so that we can provide information to help you and your child make 
informed decisions about the NCEA subjects that they can take in 2024. 
 
When: Tuesday 22nd of August 
Time: 7:00pm – 8:00pm 
Outline:  
During this event, we will be covering: 

● NCEA overview 
● Subject options for Y11 – 13 students in 2024 
● Career pathways and guidance 
● An opportunity to ask questions and talk with Heads of Learning Areas (HOLAs) and Teachers 

in Charge (TIC) about specific subjects you would like to know more about 
 

Online: Links for the evening will be sent on Monday 21st of August. This event will be recorded and 
you will be able to view a recording on our website, at the link below. However, this will be the best 
opportunity for you to meet and ask questions about particular subjects with the HOLAs and TIC. 
 

Senior Years (11-13) - Elim Christian College 
 
We encourage you to view our 2024 Subject Handbook at the link above before this information 
evening. This handbook outlines the available options at each Year group, with a description of the 
subject and standards that will be covered during the academic year. 
 
Students will receive information about the option selection process to their school email address on 
Monday the 14th of August with course selection on the student portal opening, and will close on 
Friday 15th of September. 
 
Nga mihi, 
 
Stephen Briscoe PgEdL 
DEPUTY PRINCIPAL BOTANY (SENIOR YEARS) 

 

https://www.elim.school.nz/curriculum/senior-years-11-13/

